
From: Sarah Frumkin [mailto:sarah_frumkin@ddouglas.k12.or.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 04, 2014 9:45 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Comprehensive Plan feedback 

  

 

 
 

My neighborhood has great character with old unique homes on large lots filled with Douglas 
Firs. With the infill of the last 20+ years, that character is becoming scarcer in East 
Portland.  Please consider including SE 118th between Division and Powell in the Portland 
Comprehensive plan as an area for reducing the density of the current zoning. 

Sarah Frumkin 
3228 SE 118th Ave, Portland, Or 97266 
 
 


